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NAMC ENTERS INTO A SEPARATION AGREEMENT WITH FORMER CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

OFFICER ZAMA XALISA  

This statement serves to confirm that the Board of the National Agricultural Marketing 

Council (NAMC) has entered into an amicable separation agreement with its former Chief 

Executive Officer (CEO) Mr. Zama Xalisa effective on 3 February 2020. This follows an 

investigation into alleged misconduct and a disciplinary process initiated against him 

between October 2019 and February 2020. 

The Council will now commence will a formal process of recruiting a CEO in order to ensure 

that the NAMC continues to focus on its core mandate of delivering strategic marketing 

advice and services to the Minister and directly affected groups in the agricultural sector. 

The Board of the NAMC wished Zama Xalisa well in his future endeavours.  

Ends. 
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